
 

 

 

 

PSA mourns sudden passing of shop steward, Mr 

Bavuyise Vimbani, Holy Hospital, Bizana 
 

The PSA has learnt with sadness of the untimely and sudden death of Union shop steward, Mr Vimbani, 

who was employed at Holy Cross Hospital in Bizana. The PSA is deeply saddened by the loss of one of 

its dedicated shop stewards who constantly fulfilled his duties without fail. 

  

Mr Vimbani was a PSA member since 2018 and was elected as a shop steward because of his 

leadership skills. He worked hard to ensure that the grievances of members, especially health care 

workers, were resolved and new members were registered by the PSA. Mr Vimbani lifted the PSA flag 

high at the Holy Cross Hospital and was recognised. 

  

The memorial service of Mr Vimbani is scheduled to take place on 11 January 2024 at the Holy Cross 

Hospital in Bizana from 10:00. He will be laid to rest on 14 January 2024 at Balasi Location in Flagstaff. 

  

The PSA in Mthatha is deeply saddened by this loss and extends sincere condolences to the family, 

colleagues, and friends of the Vimbani to family. May his soul rest in eternal peace. 

  

The PSA wishes to remind members of the funeral benefit included in their PSA membership at the 

demise of a member. The benefit must be claimed within six months of the occurrence and claims must 

be submitted to the relevant PSA Provincial Office. 

  

For more information, contact Kenneth Qikani at 0828802936 or Zingisile Mgxaji at 0828808959, 

alternatively call the office at 047 501 2500  

  

Lala ngoxolo nkokheli- ugqatso lwakho ulufezile, siyohlala sikukhumbula. 

  

We will miss your remarkable resilience, determination, and tenacity. Amandla!!!! 
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